FEDERATION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES

A Division of the National Fedevation of Public and Private Employees
An Affiliate of District 1- Marine Engineers Beneficial Association (MEBA), (AFL-CIO)

DANIEL D. REYNOLDS ANTHONY MARCIANO
Division President Division Secretary/Treasurer
May 1, 2020

Mr. Robert Runcie, Superintendent of Schools
Broward County School Board

600 SE Third Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

SENT VIA US MAIL AND E-MAIL

Dear Mr. Runcie,

This letter is to advise you that the Federation of Public Employees, AFL-CIO completed a ratification
vote for the Maintenance, Facilities Service, Transportation and Security Bargaining Units on May 1,
2020.

Please be advised that a majority of those employees that participated voted to accept the Tentative
Agreement reached between the Federation and the School Board of Broward County for the 2019-2020
. term.

Should you have any questions feel free to contact me on my cell phone. 954-629-2917.

Daniel Reynolds, President

Federation Of Public Employees, AFL-CIO

Cc: Susan Cooper, Director of Employee and Labor Relations
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